
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING REGARDING NAMING OF A PUBLIC FACILITY. NOTICE IS HEREBY 

GIVEN that the City Council will hold a public hearing to consider a request to name the newly 

constructed plaza in Sankey Park “Graybill Plaza.” REVIEW AND DECISION CRITERIA: Sweet Home 

Policy for Naming Publicly Owned Properties or Facilities, contained and adopted in Sweet Home City 

Council Resolution No. 32 for 2016. 

CITY COUNCIL PUBLIC HEARING: DATE &TIME: June 27, 2023 at 6:30 PM LOCATION: City Hall 
Council Chambers, 3225 Main Street, Sweet Home, Oregon 97386 STAFF CONTACT: Blair Larsen, 
Community & Economic Development Director. Phone: (541) 818-8036; Email: 
blarsen@sweethomeor.gov. You may submit comments or recommendations prior to or at the public 
hearing. Written comments, submitted by 5:00 PM on June 20, 2023, will be included in the staff report 
that is provided to the City Council. Written comments that are submitted after that time, but prior to the 
hearing will be presented to the City Council at the public hearing. Comments may be emailed to 
blarsen@sweethomeor.gov or mailed or submitted to the Community and Economic Development 
Department office at City Hall, 3225 Main Street, Sweet Home, Oregon 97386. After the public hearing, 
the City Council will make a final local decision. A copy of the application and all relevant documents are 
available for inspection at no cost and a copy will be provided at reasonable cost. Persons who wish to 
comment on the naming of the plaza will be given the opportunity to do so the City Council public 
hearing. The location of the meeting is accessible to persons with disabilities. If you have a disability that 
requires accommodation, please notify the Community and Economic Development Department Office in 
advance of the meeting by calling (541) 367-8113. 


